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Member Information Service 
 

 

Decisions Made By an Individual Cabinet Member 
 
None. 

 

Committee Meetings 
 
Please note that all meetings start at 7pm in the Council Chamber, unless otherwise stated. 
 
Council – 24th April. 
Liquor Licensing Panel – 7th May @ 2.00 p.m. 
Annual Council – 8th May. 
CenSus Joint Committee – 9th May @  9.30 a.m. in the Council Chamber at Adur Civic Centre, Shoreham-
by-Sea. 
 
PLANNING COMMITTEES 
 
District Planning Committee – 25th April. 
North East Area Planning Committee – 23rd May. 
South West Area Planning Committee – 30th May. 
 

Agenda Items 
 
Liquor Licensing Panel – 7th May 2013 
 

Application to Review Premises Licence – Q Ba, 41 The Broadway, Haywards Heath, RH16 3AS 
 

Application for the Grant of a Premises Licence – Isla Espiral, 47 Station Road, Burgess Hill, West Sussex. 
RH15 9DE 

 

Member Training 

 
Please note the timetable for Member Development for 2013/14. Details for individual sessions will 
follow. 
 

Date and Time Training Event 

21st May 2013 @ 6:30pm Planning and CIL Update 

9th July 2013 @ 6:30pm Scrutiny Process and Skills and Procedure Rules 

1st October 2013 @ 6:30pm Licensing 

26th November 2013 @ 6:30pm Local Government Finance 



MSDC Member Information Service – 24th April 2013 
 

4th February 2014 @ 6:30pm Anti Social Behaviour: New Powers and Tools 

11th March 2014 @ 6:30 p.m. tbc 

 
For further details on any of the above training sessions please contact  Emma Balmforth on 01444 477225 
or e-mail emma.balmforth@midsussex.gov.uk. 
eleases 

Information and News 
 
WEDNESDAY, 1st MAY P.M. – PARKING AT OAKLANDS 
 
Members are asked to note that the car parking spaces immediately in front of the oak door and the entrance 
to the west wing of Oaklands will be out of use for the afternoon and early evening of Wednesday, 1st May. 
 
The area will be coned off to allow Presiding Officers to collect their polling screens and ballot boxes for the 
elections on Thursday, 2nd May. 
 
The old Leisure building car park has adequate parking should Members visit the campus.  Normal parking 
will resume on Thursday, 2nd May. 
 
For further information please contact Sally Blades, Committee Co-Ordinator on 01444 477227 or e-mail 
sally.blades@midsussex.gov.uk 
 

News Releases 
 
For further information on or copies of the press releases listed below, please contact the Press Office on 
01444 477387 or use the following link:  
http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/8485.htm 
 
PR 1697 - Don't give doorstep crooks the green light. 
PR 1698 - Have your say - postal votes are on the way! 
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